
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting was held August 4, 2010. Learned that the arrival of the new 
church passenger bus has been delayed a month as parts had to be ordered. The placement of 
the shrubbery and trees are delayed until the temperature cools. Church cleanup day was July 
31, 2010 with approximately 30 people helping to pressure wash the outside, wash down the 
pews with pledge, paint the door on the Fellowship Hall, mopped all the Sunday School 
rooms and clean all the bathrooms. The Nomination Report was given by Sam Graham for 
the new church year that starts in September. 
 
 

 


